
PILE 
Hunter, Donielle 

From: ContactThePUCO@puc.state.oh.us 
Sent: Wednesday, April 14, 2010 8:22 AM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: FirstEnergy Rate Case 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Investigation and Audit Division . ^ r^ 

Memorandum 'Si "^ 

Date: 4/14/2010 CZ Ir S 

Re: Greg Ahren • -̂ J -^ r l 
375 Timberlane Dr ^ % 
Avon Lake, OH 44012 ^ S 

Docketing Case No.: 10-388-EL-SSO 

Notes: Exactly 3 years ago, we purchased the above all-electric home with a budgeted 
amount of $ 175.00 per month. This was a budget based on only radient heat, no 
air condiditoning. Rurming a couple of window units the following summer raised 
the budget to $195. The year after that, $235. Based usage, the $235 budget 
amount comes up approximately $1500 short! If this gets caculated into the next 
budget year, my electric bill budget will become $360/month - more than double 
in three years. Homes in Avon Lake took about a !5% hit in value due to the 
economic disaster. With an electric bill as described, these homes may not even 
be salable at any price. I am absolutely opposed to the elimination of the 
Residential Distribution Credit being discussed on case 09-906-3L-SSO 

Kind Regards, 
Greg Ahren 

Please docket the attached in the case nimiber above. 
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